
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Happy weekend everyone! I hope you have a lovely half term and enjoy the time with your 
children. Thank goodness we have managed to avoid the snow and fingers crossed we don’t 
have any over the weekend or next week.  
Thank you to all who supported our film night, so many children have said how much they 
enjoyed it and it was so lovely to see the children having fun together. A grand total of £145 
was raised for the school and this will be used to fund a livestream event from the Roald Dahl 

museum for classes one and two and resources for Early Years. 
Have a really lovely half term break everyone, 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Hayward 
 
 

What is happening in the coming weeks? 
What will be happening soon? 
 
 
 

 

 
. 

 
 

Little Reminders … 
 
ATTENDANCE MATTERS! 
 
It is important that your 
child comes to school every 
day. If they are absent for 
any reason, please can you 
inform school by 9.30am 
every morning of their 
absence.  

PE Kit  
 

 

Slaley First School 
 

 

Friday 17th February 2022 

Thursday 3rd March 
WORLD BOOK DAY 

 
Come to school dressed as a 

book character and partake in a 
wonderful ‘Writers’ Workshop’ 

lead by Sarah Fae 
 

Mrs Seymour will also make a 
wonderful ‘themed’ lunch and 
we would like the children to 

bring in a copy of their 
favourite book. 

 
 
 

Thursday 10th 
March AM 
 
We have a mobile 
planetarium 
visiting! 

Friday 11th March AM 
 
Image Theatre will be visiting us – they are performing 
the ‘Sword in the Stone’ 

 Attendance Award this week goes to 
Class 2 with 

97.6% 

 

 

Unscripted Photography  
FINE ART PORTRAITS is photography which aims to capture character, not forced 
smiles. The ethos is simple, that the photos should be natural, honest and reflect the true 
personality of your child.  
 

We love this idea and hope you will too. This session is not intended to replace our yearly 
school photos but is just a lovely additional offering for our parents.  
 
The photography session is booked for Thursday 31st March but if you need any other 
information, then please refer to the web link below which provides both examples of 
these fine art portraits as well as FAQs.' 
 
https://www.unscriptedphotography.co.uk/modern-school-portraits-northeast/ 
 

Multiskills and 
Tennis will 
continue after the 
holidays and Miss 
Parr will be 
starting an ‘Art 
Club’ after Easter. 

Mrs Dixon’s Choir club 
will be continuing after 
half term until Easter. 

Please Note – 
 
SAT’s Information Evening -
Monday 28th February for 
Year 2 parents at 3.15pm 
 

Tuesday 15th March …  
 
Sunderland University 
Science Outreach 
Event in School 
 
(More details to 
follow)  

https://www.unscriptedphotography.co.uk/modern-school-portraits-northeast/

